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The Tinley Park Police Department will be utilizing its Traffic Safety Unit to 
enforce traffic and parking violations at all Tinley Park schools, especially 
during student drop-off and pickup times. The move is part of the Police 
Department’s commitment to ensure that all students and school staff 
members have a safe school experience. 


